
Traffic Congestion Grievance 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Neighborhood Association Name] 

Address: [Insert Address] 

Dear [Neighborhood Association Board/Committee Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concern regarding the increasing 

traffic congestion in our neighborhood, particularly on [specific streets or intersections]. 

Over the past few months, I have noticed a significant rise in traffic volume during peak hours, 

which has not only caused long delays but has also raised safety concerns for pedestrians and 

cyclists. The lack of adequate infrastructure to accommodate this surge is becoming increasingly 

evident. 

I urge the association to consider addressing this issue by working with local authorities to 

evaluate potential solutions such as improved traffic signals, better signage, or even additional 

stop signs to manage the flow of traffic more effectively. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to seeing positive changes that will 

enhance our neighborhood's safety and quality of life. 

Thank you for your ongoing efforts on behalf of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


